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Kia ora Year 2 Whanau, 

 

Over the next few weeks, the Year 2 tamariki are going to learn the words and actions of a beautiful 

waiata called “E Papa Waiari”. We will perform this in our Matariki whole school assembly in Week 9. 

We are going to make some “rakau” out of rolled up magazines. If you have some magazines at home, 

we would very much appreciate you sending them into school this week. Everyone will need two 

magazines each.  
 

Here is the clip to show you the waiata with the actions so that your tamariki may want to practise at 

home. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PpSaYBfvFUE  

We will also learn other waiata and stories like “The Seven Sisters” as well as do some wonderful 

artwork all connected to Matariki (Maori New Year). 
 

From your awesome Year 2 team, 

 
Vanessa Burn  

(Team Leader) 

Room 13 
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Alesha Wilson 
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Vanessa Clark 
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Carly St-Laurent 
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